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From: noiseregulation@infrastructure.gov.au
Sent:  Fri, 22 Nov 2019 16:11:04
To: Noise Regulation

Subject: Submission to noise regulation review [SEC=UNCLASSIFIED]
Sensitivity: Normal

___________________________________
Comment:  The thought of allowing delivery drones is quite appalling. We live in the world besieged by noise, 
already, so the thought of introducing yet another source of irritating noise is truly unimaginable.  We already endure 
frequent intrusion of aircraft noise, from both fixed wing aircraft and helicopters. Just the thought of introducing yet 
more noise from above, fills me with apprehension.  I regret to admit that I have a friend who is very keen on flying 
his drone. One experience of his drone was more than enough for me. The irritating whirring sound, I found quite 
unendurable. The thought of having  no control over such irritating noise fills me with dread.

I could quite understand outraged citizens taking the law into their own hands, and quite understandably taking 
actions  which could result in serious injury to others.

Please, in this already noisy world let us not have yet another source of auditory irritation. We have got along fine for 
all of history  without the appalling nuisance of delivery drones, so please, let us have some sanity here!
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